
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

May 25, 2016 

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting 

Ruth recognized those who had birthdays in May. Prayer requests and concerns were received. She 

reported membership currently is at 70. 

Minutes from the April 20, 2016 were motioned to be accepted.  Motion carried. 

Financial report provided at the meeting: 

P.J. Johnson:  General fund balance is $2272.94. A loan for $101.26 was given to the Juniper fund, 

bringing the total to $ 505.00 to avoid charges from the bank. (Balance in checking must be at least 

$500.00 to avoid extra charges) 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Ann HIlen had cleaned the kitchen.  

Barbara Terrell gave out awards for the away play. 

Sue Wood has fixed the handicapped program on the computer. 

2016 Directory is almost finished. 

Shirley had sent out “save the date” notice for the Juniper. 

 Shirley reported that we need more sponsors to make the 25th anniversary extra special. 

   

NEW BUSINESS: 

Rain out canceling was discussed and table for the next meeting. 

Charges on the checking accounts at Farmers Bank were discussed and table for next meeting 

 

Meeting adjourn. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


